
 

 

 

 

September 25th 2020 

Hello and welcome to this week’s newsletter.                                                              

We have had another great week at Archbishop Hutton’s this week.   

  

This week’s whole school attendance was – 97.1% – WELL DONE!! 

CONGRATULATIONS to Class 1 who were this week’s AWESOME ATTENDERS 

with 100% 

CONGRATULATIONS to EVERY CLASS for 100% punctuality, making them all 

PUNCTUALITY SUPERSTARS  

 

 

 

 

 

 Learner of the Week Writing Hero Maths Hero 

Class 1 Edie Bowden Madeline Spencer Oliver Robinson 

Class 2 Isaac Holmes Louie Taylor Evan Price 

Class 3 Alistair Kingshott Charlie Andrew Abi Hodkin 

Class 4 Lola McVety Ava Bayman Martin Nixon 

Congratulations to all the children in Crag!  

Crag Hutton Senset Washington 

945 756 659 879 

Visit the Let’s Celebrate page of the 

School’s website to see photographs 

of all of this week’s winners. 



 

 

Well done to the children who have been voted in as our new School Council. 

They will be responsible for representing their classes at events across the 

school year and will also help to lead the fundraising effort for Big IT Drive 3. 

The School Councillors are: 

 

Class 4:  Grace Cook and James Robinson 

Class 3:  Alistair Kingshott and Jessica Richards 

Class 2:  Jorgie Bowden and Duncan Stallard 

 

 
By now everyone should have taken home their Cauliflower Card art work.  If 

you have decided that you would like to order the cards or any other product, 

here is the procedure to follow:  

 

1. Log on the website for Cauliflower cards and use the unique code for 

your child which is featured on their order form.  

2. Choose your items and pay. 

3. (THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT) – Send the art work back into your 

class teacher so they can add them to the class order and we can 

send them off to the company to be made.  

4. You have two weeks to order your card.  All artwork/order forms need 

to be in school by Friday 9th October. 

 

 

 

 
Every child should have brought home a sponsor form today for our Super 

Hero, Super Run on Tuesday 6th October.  



We will be holding our Super Hero Super Run to raise Big IT Drive funds 

and to launch our brand new running track.  

 Runners can dress up as a Super Hero for the day – but only if they want to. 

 Class One will do ½ a mile, Class Two will do a mile, and Class Three 1 ½ 

miles and Class Four will do 2 miles.   

 

 

 
 

Warton Eco Gang are a group of young people who meet regularly in the 

village to learn about nature and undertake ecology projects to benefit 

Warton. The children, including our very own - Kerr, Cameron, Percy, Abi and 

Harry have recently planted some wild flowers in the Memorial Garden at the 

front of the school.  The aim is to create an interesting and colourful natural 

environment and encourage wildlife such as insects. Warton Eco Gang will 

look after the area and we hope it will benefit science and nature lessons in 

the Spring.  

 

 

  
Mr Pugh’s Healthy Challenge is a set of four creative learning tasks related 

to our Healthy Bodies theme.  Have a go and earn 20TP per challenge. When 

you are doing a challenge, you might want to upload some work or photos to 

the pupil area of the website – just like we were doing during the lockdown 

period.  At the end of this ½ term, you can bring your work into school for a 

big show and tell. All the details are on your class page on the website.  

Maths Home Learning: From Thursday 24th September Classes 2, 3 and 4 

will have Maths home learning activity on the pupil area of the school website.  

This home learning task should be done at home and the following week the 

answers and a new activity will be put up.  We ask that you mark the work 

with your child and let the teacher know if they had any problems with the 

level of the task. These tasks should be straight forward and will all be related 

to the work currently being studied in class.  

Remember: Keep learning your spellings.  There is another progress test 

coming up in the next week.  

 



 Coronavirus: Here is our weekly reminder of the guidance about 

Covid19 and the symptoms.  When should you keep your child 

home and seek a test?  The advice given on the Department for 

Education website is this:  
 

What symptoms should schools be looking out for? How can schools 
tell if a pupil has just a cold, or whether it might be coronavirus? 

The Department for Education has worked closely with Public Health England 
(PHE) and NHS Test and Trace to ensure that we are doing all we can to 
minimise the potential risks of spread. A key part of this is recognising the 
correct symptoms. 

We ask that schools recommend to their pupils and staff who feel unwell, that 
they get tested if: 

1. They develop one or more of the main coronavirus symptoms: a high 
temperature; a new, continuous cough; or the loss or change of their 
sense of taste or smell; or 

2. They are recommended to get tested by a healthcare provider (e.g. GP or 
nurse). 

If a child is tested because they are unwell, they should stay off school until 
they receive a result. As in any year, as schools go back, children may pick up 
common colds or feel unwell with a sore throat, stomach upset or a headache. 
These children may need to stay off school and parents/carers should call 
their GP or dial 111 to seek medical advice if they are concerned about their 
child’s health. 

This advice is slightly different to earlier advice we sent out - which was the 
advice given back in August (so long ago now). This is the advice we will now 
follow.  
 

 

 

 That’s all from us this week.  Have a great, safe and healthy week! 

 


